School Hockey

School Hockey will be starting in mid-October at the Lord Beaverbrook and Peter Murray Arena. This is a fun atmosphere for learning and playing non-contact hockey. We are looking for boys and girls for both the Elementary and Middle School EMNS teams.  Registration will be $125.00 and includes a practice each Sunday at 1:15PM and one game each week. The player merely needs to be able to stand on skates on their own to make the team, and, enrollment is on a first come basis (if there is room and you want to play, you can play). Registration will be held at the EMNS cafeteria on Thursday, September 26th, 2013 from 6-7pm. 
If you are unable to make it on Thursday, please call Ken Keith @ 663-9930 to make other arrangements.
